
From: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
To: Sheelagh Laguna
Subject: FW: Eastern Creek REP Throughput Increase SSD-11606719
Date: Thursday, 11 August 2022 8:38:14 AM

 
 
Kind regards,
 
Patrick Copas
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
T (02) 9274 6273    E patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au
 

From:  
Sent: Thursday, 11 August 2022 12:00 AM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox <Industry.Assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Eastern Creek REP Throughput Increase SSD-11606719
 
To Whom It May Concern,
I object to the proposed Eastern creek REP Throughput Increase SSD-11606719 because the
smell from the Bingo's Eastern Creek REP facility has driven us crazy and because this
company didn't want to own up to being responsible for causing the environmental damage.
The EPA are taking them to court so this must be done before any expansion can occur
because the outcome of the court case will effect the outcome.
I do not want my details to be made public.
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